
 

 

4th June 2018 

  

Dear Parents/Carers,   

3CM Informal Parents Evening 
 

We are aware that half of the class did not get a chance to meet Ms Myers for parents evening 

last half term. As we are still unsure of the date for Ms Myers’ return to work, we would like to 

give parents the opportunity to attend an informal drop-in style parents evening with Mr Smart 

on Monday 18th June from 3:45pm-5:00pm. 

 

This will be open to all parents/carers in 3CM and you do not need to book in an appointment 

time. Although Mr Smart will try his best to answer any questions you may have, I am sure you 

will appreciate that he may not have a full understanding of your child’s progress across the 

whole term.  

 

I will also be present at the drop-in, should you have anything you’d like to speak to me about. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

Deborah Howard 

Headteacher 

 


